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22 February 2023 

 

 

Dear Tunstall Family, 

 

Your MCH appointment will be held at a new location from 24 April 2023. 

We’re expanding the Tunstall Square Kindergarten and improving Maternal Child Health 

Centre next door. Due to construction-related disruptions, we don’t think this is the best 

environment to meet with you and your child. 

To ensure you and your family feel comfortable when visiting us, from 24 April 2023 to 

December 2023 your appointment(s) will be held in one of our other Maternal Child Health 

Centres (MCH) in Manningham.  

What improvements will be made to the Tunstall site? 

An extra program room is being added to the Kindergarten to provide for expanded 

enrolments.  The upgrade involves major building works at the site. 

The MCH area will also be upgraded with a new pedestrian entry, car park works and 

landscaping improvements to the courtyard. 

How will this impact me? 

From 24 April 2023 all new and existing appointments will be rescheduled to one of our other 

MCH Centres in Manningham. If you have an existing appointment during this time, you will 

receive a SMS reminder with the updated MCH centre and address that you are to attend.  

Please be reassured that your appointment will not be cancelled and that our MCH staff will 

continue to provide support to you at this time. 

If you have any questions about these changes, please call 9840 9188 to speak to a staff 

member from the Maternal and Child Health team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Susie Houston 

Coordinator Maternal and Child Health Nurse. 
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